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Year 3 and 4 Educational Visit to King Richard III Centre 

 

 

Wednesday 23rd February 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

On Wednesday 30th March 2022, the year 3 and 4 children will be going on an educational visit to The King Richard III 

Centre, Leicester to support learning within their topic, ‘The War of the Roses’.  During the day the children will visit 

the exhibition, participate in a ‘Good King Bad King’ workshop and also visit Leicester Guildhall. 

 

We will depart school shortly after 9:00am and return to school before the end of the school day. 

 

The cost of the educational visit including the coach is £12.50 per child payable via the ARBOR system by Wednesday 

23rd March. 

 

The children will need: 

 

 To wear their school uniform, including jumpers/cardigans 

 Bring a waterproof coat 

 Wear suitable footwear 

 Bring a water bottle or drink with a resealable lid 

 Bring a packed lunch 

 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mrs Linnett, Miss Hill and Mrs Ellerby 
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